
 
 

5801 South Ellis Avenue, Chicago, Illinois 60637 
 

                          

 

 

February 15, 2013 

 

Dear Neighbor: 

 

We would like to invite you to a community meeting to discuss a proposed project in the 

western part of the campus.  This project will convert part of the current dead-end roadway 

west of Ellis Avenue, at 58th Street, into a plaza and green space designed for pedestrians. 

 The meeting date and location:   

Wednesday, February 27, 6:00 p.m. 

Cummings Life Science Center 

920 East 58th Street, Auditorium  

(Please note:  the wheelchair accessible entrance is located on the east side of the building.)  

 

We look forward to seeing you to review specifics about our proposed project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ellen Sahli 

Assistant Vice-President 

 


